
Chair Report 2021 

It’s been another unusual year and one that many of us hope not to repeat. The uncertainty of  
the world has created divisions that most of us have never had to deal with. It’s hard to plan 
when you have no idea what’s around the corner. Zone 1 will go through major changes in the 
next year as both April and Loretta will be stepping down from Rules as well as Lynne and 
myself from the executive. Lill has said this will be her last year as the East Raters position. 

There was no Zone tournament, no East or West challenges and only Christina Lake hosted a 
tournament with players outside their membership. We did not invoice for levies in 2020 or 
2021. I think we are very fortunate to be able to get out and golf even though it is only at our 
member clubs. 

I will continue to communicate the Zone business as Past Chair and will be happy to assist any 
volunteers that come forward for Chair and Vice Chair. Neither position takes too much of your 
time as commitments are spaced out. The most time is spent helping plan our Zone 
tournament. BC Golf women’s championship events do not need to be qualified for but we use 
our tournament to see which of the participants will be subsidized by the Zone.  

Respectfully submitted  
Paula Howe 
Chair Zone 1 


